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April 13, 2024

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is a request that be excused

from school on Friday May 3, 2024 for our Rodeo Finals Event. We are a youth rodeo
association that has been rodeo strong since 1974. Our contestants range from 5-18
years of age and compete in 20+ different events throughout the rodeo season with the

goal of competing in our Finals held in May. We would ask that you allow them an
excused absence on this day.

If you have any questions or require further information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

TR

Cory Constable
President

Lone Star High School Rodeo Association
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